
 

 
STUDENT PHYSICALS        P5504 
 
 
All students must have a physical examination within six months prior to entering the 
public school system. Physicals, given by a licensed health care provider, will be required 
every three or four years thereafter in order to attend the Westford Public Schools. 
 
If parents/legal guardians do not adhere to Massachusetts General Law requiring these 
physicals for their children, then the administration may take appropriate steps to prohibit 
students from attending school until the parents/legal guardians can provide evidence that 
the students has had the required physical. 
 
 
Massachusetts General Law References: 

M.G.L. 71:57 – Physical Examination of Students 
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